
 
Joseph Decker 

 

 

March 24, 2025 

 
Kanab City 
26 N 100 E 
Kanab UT, 84741 
 
 

To Whom it may concern. 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to sincerely apologize for my recent actions in 
entering the Kanab City Airport Terminal. I deeply regret any inconvenience or concerns it may 
have caused. 

Upon reflection, I realize that I should have reached out to another employee after I was asked by 
a City employee to enter the building. Please know that this was an oversight on my part and not 
a deliberate disregard for any rules or regulations, nor disrespect to the City. 

Once again, I apologize for any disruption or concern my actions may have caused. My 
motivation was solely to help a dying friend resolve his affairs, not to cause harm or to be a 
detriment to the City. Nonetheless, I should have pursued this through official channels, and in 
not doing so, I exercised poor judgment. Please accept my apologies for this lapse. I hope we can 
move forward with mutual respect and professionalism. 

Thank you for your time. 

Sincerely, 

 


